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Dear Parents, 

It is hard to believe that we are 

already half way through our first 

term! All of our students have settled 

in well and have continued diligently 

with their studies. We have had some 

additional time for our After School 

Activities Program and many of our 

students have signed up for their 

favorite activities! 

 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

 
Football club 
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Chess club 
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Music band 
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Ciputra Estate Mid Autumn Festival 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SIS Ciputra was also given the opportunity to showcase our 

school at the Ciputra Estate Mid Autumn Festival. We were so 

happy to be able to have the chance to show our community all 

the amazing things our school is doing! 
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As always, there is a focus on STEM here at SIS @ Ciputra and our students have 

continued learning about robotics and coding in fun and interesting ways. Our aim for 

the STEM programme is to be able to have our students compete in both local and 

internal coding and robotics competitions in the future! 
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With term 1 drawing to a close, please note that we will be holding our Parent Teacher 
Conferences from the 9th - 12th of October. On Wednesday the 11th  and Thursday the 
12th of October, the school will be open until 18:30 to allow for parents who have a busy 
schedule to come in and meet their class teacher.  
 

As always, thank you for your continued trust and support, if there is anything I can assist 
with please feel free to contact me at the following address: 
 

michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn 

 

Kind Regards,  
 

Michael Ogden (Mr.)  
Principal 
 


